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GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Our ref: 10.121.046. 

Your ref: SSD 8642 

 

Dear Genevieve, 

 

Mangoola Mine 
Mangoola Coal Continued Operations Project (SSD 8642) 

The proposed extension of mining to a new area north of Wybong Road and the extraction of 
an additional 52 Mt of ROM coal by open cut methods does not lie within a DSC Notification 
Area. The closest Notification Areas lie to the southeast and surround Mangoola Coal's Raw 
Water, Pit Water and Start-up tailings dams. 

It is noted that MCCO have acknowledged that any dams required to be constructed for 
water management will be subject to assessment in accordance with Dam Safety NSW 
requirements, to determine if any will be Declared Dams. 

The DSC has no recommendations for the Mangoola Coal Continued Operations Project. 

Yours faithfully, 

. Salk6-vic 6 
Executive Engineer 
Dams Safety Committee 

Copy to: Daniel Sullivan <dsullivan@umwelt.com.au  
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